
 

 

 

Friday 9th July 2021 

Home Learning  
Remember the plant you brought home a few 

weeks ago, we would love to see how it is 
getting on! Please draw a picture, write a sen-

tence or take a photo of how it is doing. If 
yours was a fruit bearing plant you may like 
to tell us if you have had any fruit from it 

yet! 

Dates... 
 Wednesday 21st July—End of Term 

6 

Tapestry Journal 
Thank you to all parents who have communi-
cate and contributed to their child’s journal. 

Please upload any last minute observations by 
Friday 16th July as we will be closing the jour-

nals ready for your to download a copy of. 
More information about this to follow.  

This week... 
We have had a great week in Acorn class. In phonics, we have been learning the tricky words, 
so and do. We have been thinking of sentences containing these words and having a go at read-
ing them in a sentence. We have also been starting to look at ccvc and cvcc words, these are 
usually 4 letter words for example frog, stop, sink.  
In maths, we have been looking at spatial reasoning. We have been using shapes like right an-
gled triangles and squares to make other shapes. We have had to rotate shapes to enable us to 
do this. We also designed a quilt using a variety of different shapes and patterns. 
In RE, we discussed Jesus being friends with everybody even if they did bad things. Jesus and 
God forgive people for their sins which we said was similar to saying sorry to someone if we 
had hurt them.  
The children have been very grown up this week and have spend the afternoon in the hall with 
Mrs Allee while Miss Traviss and Miss Burkinshaw used the classroom the welcome the new 
Acorn children. We have been talking about our move to year 1 and how we will have a differ-
ent classroom and new teachers. There will be more information to follow very soon! 
Well done to Demi, our star of the week, for a great effort with her reading! 

Weather 
Hopefully the weather will brighten up again soon, please ensure your child wears sun cream and 

a hat on warm days. Please ensure they still have a coat in school as it seems rain is forecast 
too!  

Books 
We know it is nearly the end of term but 

please continue to read at home with your 
child and record in their yellow reading 

record. Please also look for any library or 
reading books your child may have at 

home that need to be returned to school 
before the summer holidays.  


